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25/08/2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

From the start of the new Academic year a one-way system will be in operation within the school 

grounds. 

 

This has been put in place for the safety of all students attending Sligo Grammar School. 

 

The following activities are now in place: 

 

A. All visitors, parents, student’s vehicles must enter via the main gate, opposite the hospital, 

then turn right towards the Herm and Sports Hall.  The Herm Gate is EXIT only. 

B. There is a designated ‘drop-off’ area close to the old ‘front door’ of the school. 

C. Parking for visitors, parents and students is allocated at the Herm Car Park. 

D. All vehicles must exit the school grounds by the Herm Gate onto the Mall roundabout. 

E. A speed ramp has been installed at the main entrance. 

F. Disabled Parking is available directly opposite the Front Door of the school. 

 

There have been a number of accidents involving vehicles within the school grounds and the one-

way system and parking arrangements are designed to reduce the chance of further incidents. 

 

Once again I thank all those who have assisted the school in their desire to protect the students of 

Sligo Grammar School and improve all parents to support vehicular access procedures. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Michael Hall 

Headmaster 


